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Appendix ]
Letter of Support from the Hamlet of Chesterfield Inlet

NIRB Project Application #125186



CHESTERFIELD INLET, N.U. X0C 0BO
PHONE 898-9951

Dunnedin Ventures Inc.

Suite 1020-800 West Pender Street
Vancouver, BC

V6C 2V6

November 9, 2017

Re: Letter of Support

The Hamlet council of the Hamlet of Chesterfield Inlet discussed your request fora
letter of support at their regular meeting held on November 7, 2017.

The Hamlet council passed motion #157/17 expressing their support for Dunnedin
Ventures Inc 2018 exploration program and temporary camp on Crown Land, the hamlet
council is also in support of any necessary licenses’, permit applications and
amendments.

It is understood by the Hamlet council that Dunnedin Ventures Inc will continue to work
with them and the residents of Chesterfield Inlet to provide timely information on the
project, employment opportunities and business opportunities wherever possible.

Should there be any questions regarding this letter of support please contact the Hamlet
of Chesterfield Inlet.

Yours Truly, 7

A~

Simeonie Sammurtok
Mayor

Hamlet of Chesterfield Inlet
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